
To the Oregon Legislature  
 
As representatives of the people of the great state of Oregon,  know that this email is to make sure my families voice is 
heard that we are opposed to House Bill 3063 to remove the non-medical exemption for vaccines. 
 
Thank you for your service 
 
The Dahlberg Family 

 


